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Newsletter 

April 11, 2024 

Mission Statement: To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition 

Dear Royal Heroes, 

Thank you for doing all you can to keep 

our school safe and a strong instructional 

zone. It has been awesome to see all the 

students reaching their goals for hex 5. 

The last hex will begin on our return on 

Monday, and we are all looking to end 

our year with the equivalent of fireworks!  

This week has been filled with ITBS 

testing and we are finishing this up next 

week. Thank you for keeping your child in 

school during this time.  Attendance 

matters. 

Please keep us all in your prayers and we 

will do the same.  

Peace to you, 

Mrs. Fochs 
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The next Royal Parents meeting is  

Wednesday, May 1  

In the AHS Library 6:00pm. All parents welcome.   

Royal Parents 

RUN THE RAPIDS 5K WALK/RUN in Wisconsin Rapids, WI 
- Details, Registration, and Results | ITS YOUR RACE  

Saturday, April 27, 9:00 a.m. 
at the Centralia Center 

Support child abuse 
prevention! 

RUN THE RAPIDS  
5K Run/Walk 

Next BINGO at Assumption 4.7.24  

Doors open at 12:00. Play starts at 1:00 

Support Assumption Catholic Schools and 
Wood County Human Services! 

Mrs. Ruesch’s Class 

Million and Beyond! 

Amelia* Logan ** Aaron  

Kiptyn** Joseph   Lizzy M. 

George  Stella   Aria 

Rogan  Elliot   Mila 

Miles  Violet  Rhetta 

Addy  Reese  

Zephyra Oliver   

**denotes 2,000,0000 

Congratulations, 

Lizzy M., Aria, Mila, 

and Rhetta! They all 

hit over a million 

words read this 

week.  

 

https://runtherapids.itsyourrace.com/event.aspx?id=10332
https://runtherapids.itsyourrace.com/event.aspx?id=10332
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0F4BA8AB22A0FF2-bingo10
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The skies were cloudy, yet 

God gave us some gaps to 

see the eclipse.  

FASCINATING! 

At prayer service we 

reflected on the eclipse and 

what life will be like for us 

when we get to see it 

again...24 years from now. 

There were some very 

interesting plans we have 

going on with our students. 

Thank you, Darla Allen for setting us up with the eclipse glasses! 


